
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  
 
 

Important Dates: 
March	7:	End	of	Trimester	
Showcases	
March	7:	PTA	Meeting	6:15	PM	
March	8:	Parent/Teacher	
Conferences	(No	School	for	
Scholars)	
March	9:	No	School	for	Scholars,	
Teacher	In-Service	
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East End Open Houses 
Spread	the	word!	We	are	having	an	
Open	House	for	our	East	End	
Campus	on	Saturday,	March	3	from	
12:00-2:00	PM	at	Maya	Angelou	
Public	Charter	School	(5600	East	
Capitol	St.	NE).	For	more	
information	regarding	our	East	End	
Campus	as	it	becomes	available	
please	go	to:	
www.ewstokes.org/eastendcampus 
	

Goal Setting Conferences 
Goal	Setting	Parent	Teacher	Conferences	will	be	held	on	
Thursday,	March	8.	At	the	end	of	each	trimester,	we	ask	parents	
to	attend	a	Goal	Setting	Parent	Teacher	Conference	which	are	
individualized	meetings	intended	to	highlight	your	scholar's	
strengths,	identify	areas	for	growth	and	provide	specific	
strategies,	activities,	and	action	steps	to	support	learning	at	
home.	Please	schedule	your	meeting	time	with	your	scholar’s	
teacher. 

Summer School 
The	Stokes	Summer	School	
program	will	begin	on	Monday,	
July	2,	and	will	end	on	Friday,	July	
27.	Summer	School	is	open	to	pre-
kindergarten	scholars	(including	
incoming	pre-k	scholars)	through	
fifth	grade	(including	outgoing	fifth	
grade	scholars).	The	program	runs	
from	9:00	AM-3:00	PM.	Before	
care	is	available	at	8:30	AM,	and	
aftercare	is	available	until	6:00	PM.	
Additional	information	regarding	
class	offerings	and	registration	will	
be	coming	soon.	For	more	
information	regarding	summer	
school	please	e-mail	
bobbyc@ewstokes.org.		

Compost Help 
The	Stokes	Garden	is	looking	for	volunteers	to	help	with	composting	on	Thursday	mornings.	If	you	are	
interested	in	volunteering	your	time	please	e-mail	karime@ewstokes.org.		

New Staff Welcome   
Over	the	last	few	weeks	there	have	been	several	new	additions	
to	the	Stokes	School	family.	Please	join	us	in	welcoming	Ms.	
Holmes	who	is	teaching	First	Grade	Spanish,	Mr.	Howard	and	
Ms.	Maeva	who	are	serving	as	Teaching	Assistants,	and	Ms.	
Gordon	who	is	a	Learning	Specialist.		

Calendar Reminders   
Please	note	that	the	end	of	the	Second	Trimester	is	
Wednesday,	March	7,	which	means	that	there	will	be	no	school	
for	scholars	on	Thursday,	March	8,	or	Friday,	March	9.	
Parent/Teacher	Conferences	will	take	place	on	the	eighth,	and	
teachers	and	staff	will	participate	in	a	Teacher	In-Service	on	the	
ninth.		

Above:	Fourth	Grade	French	poses	in	costume	following	their	
Living	Museum	in	honor	of	Black	History	Month,		


